
Welcome!
Focus for August: 

ParentSquare, FOCUS, and Teams

Upcoming Events:

Classroom Rules and Procedures

Music/Ensemble Basics

Quarter One
CVPA Choral
Newsletter

I hope everyone had a fantastic
summer! This year, my hope is to
send out a monthly newsletter to

keep everyone informed about what
is going on in the classroom,

upcoming events, and reminders
through the school year! 

You will be getting a syllabus 
that will need to be signed 

sent home with all this information
and more!

For upperclassmen and some incoming
freshmen, this may be a review. 

However, we will be starting back from
the beginning to build a strong

foundation of music theory skills for the
year. Also, learning to sing with one

another as all ensembles will have new
groups of voices this year that have not

sung with each other before!

Opera Theatre STL Artist In Training
Program Auditions 

Thursday, September 18th 3-5pm
Saturday, September 20st 1-4pm

More Info: CLICK HERE
Scholarships available to cover
tuition

STL Metro 8 Honors Choir Auditions 
Saturday, October 4th 

Time: TBD on session sign up
NOTE: there is a $15 audition fee

We have new ways of communication
this year! 

Please make sure both parents and
students are in FOCUS

Parents/Guardians - ParentSquare
will have a section where I can post
announcements for each class, I will
be utilizing that as well as emailing for
performances and events this year.

Students - you should be added to
your respective Teams pages! Reach
out if that is not the case.

https://opera-stl.org/whats-on/ait-auditions/

